

Dear Families,

Congratulations on your child's promotion to first grade! The first grade teachers have planned an exciting year for your child. Teachers are spending their own money to provide many of the supplies needed throughout the school year. Your donations are greatly appreciated. If you would like to donate any one of the following items, our classrooms would greatly appreciate it!

CLASSROOM DONATIONS

Glue Sticks Xerox copy paper Clorox wipes

We hope your child will enjoy their summer. So go have some fun --- relax, play, and read a few books.

Sincerely, The First Grade Teachers